

Heidi Klein, Executive Director

From:

Ken Weagle kweagle@internorth.com

To:

Mardy Semmler <mardy@mvlwb.com>; Karl Lauten <klauten@mvlwb.com>; Zoe Posynick <Zoe_Posynick@gov.nt.ca>; Stephen Harbicht <stephen.harbicht@ec.gc.ca>; Karen Ditz <DitzK@DFO-MPO.GC.CA>; Heidi Klein <exec@mveirb.nt.ca>; Dan Elliott <elliottd@ianc.gc.ca> Allan Taylor 0.2 2000 2014 SM

Cc:

Sent: Subject: Tuesday, August 08, 2000 3:14 PM Meeting with Canadian Zinc

Dear Colleagues

You (or a representative of your agency) are invited to a meeting with representatives of Canadian Zinc Corp., Thursday August 16 at 9:00AM in the MVLWB Board Room, 7th Floor, YK Center.

The meeting is to provide an update on the Prairie Creek Mine site activities.

We look forward to your attendance.

Yours truly Ken Weagle